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expert on fine art. She's a thoroughbred horseracing aficionado.Their unlikely
friendship lands them in the clutches of a gang intent on stealing a priceless
Russian artefact that once belonged to Catherine the Great.Earls are WildEvery
Earl has a Sliver LiningWild Earl ChaseSlow and Steady Wins the Earl
Unworthy Anneli Rufus 2014-05-15 “Self-loathing is a dark land studded with booby
traps. Fumbling through its dark underbrush, we cannot see what our trouble
actually is: that we are mistaken about ourselves. That we were told lies long ago
that we, in love and loyalty and fear, believed. Will we believe ourselves to
death?” —from Unworthy As someone who has struggled with low self-esteem her
entire life, Anneli Rufus knows only too well how the world looks through the eyes
of those who are not comfortable in their own skin. In Unworthy, Rufus boldly
explores how a lack of faith in ourselves can turn us into our own worst enemies.
Drawing on extensive research, enlightening interviews, and her own poignant
experiences, Rufus considers the question: What personal, societal, biological,
and historical factors coalesced to spark this secret epidemic, and what can be
done to put a stop to it? She reveals the underlying sources of low self-esteem
and leads us through strategies for positive change.
A Writer's Guide to Characterization Victoria Lynn Schmidt 2012-08-27 Develop
compelling character arcs using the power of myth! In the best novels, characters
undergo dramatic changes that keep readers turning pages. A Writer's Guide to
Characterization shows you how to develop such meaningful character arcs in your
own work--stories of transformation that will resonate with readers long after the
story ends. In this comprehensive guide, author Victoria Lynn Schmidt examines
cross-cultural archetypes to illustrate how they can make your work more powerful
and compelling. Plus, you'll learn how to draw from Jungian psychology to add
complexity and believability to your characters. Schmidt also provides: 40 lessons
on character development (with examples from well-known films and novels) that you
can apply to your own work Questionnaires and exercises to help you select male
and female archetypes and adapt them to your story 15 classic animal archetypes
(including the coyote, snake, tiger, and butterfly) you can use to build
convincing character profiles With A Writer's Guide to Characterization, you'll
have the information you need to infuse the development of your characters with
drama and authenticity.
Marooned Anna Markland 2020-04-04 An intrepid Caribbean pirate hunted by
international navies is marooned on a deserted island with a resentful Danish
widow he has taken captive.Maximiliano and Heidi seemingly have nothing in common,
except the long-held desire to start life afresh. Is their fate a blessing in
disguise?
With God in the Crucible Peter Storey 2010-09-01 Often the church is accused of
being so embedded in the culture that effective prophecy leveled at the culture is
impossible. But this book illustrates that there was a time and a place where the
church community was faithful to its mission as the body of Christ, as church
leaders led, people lifted high the cross, and they marched into the uncertainty
that still prevails. Here is a time and place where the call to risky discipleship
was answered not with whimpers, whines, and excuses, but with the power of
faithful Christians living out their call. This book illustrates what it can mean

Defiance Anna Markland 2018-02-28 A sentence of death is the inevitable punishment
for those who defy the laws of William the Conqueror.After the successful Norman
invasion of England, Renouf de Malbadon steals Devona Melton's wealthy Saxon
estates, forcing her into marriage and her family into bondage as his servants. He
conceals dangerous secrets but she is powerless to challenge him and his
thugs.Hugh de Montbryce is a member of an illustrious Norman family, a celebrated
warrior, but he carries unseen scars from the Battle of Hastings and intends never
to marry. However, he cannot turn a blind eye when he becomes aware of Renouf's
cruel and callous treatment of a woman he is drawn to.He risks everything the
Montbryces hold dear to save Devona from her tormentor, incurring the wrath of his
king in the process.Sybilla de Sancerre is a foreigner, an Angevin, but she knows
Renouf's secrets; revealing them will save Hugh, but at the cost of her own life-unless she marries a Norman. Hugh's brother is in love with Sybilla, but will she
deem Antoine's offer of marriage a ploy to secure her testimony on his brother's
behalf? Such a marriage to a woman from Anjou, Normandy's traditional enemy, might
be considered treason. Will love dare enough to risk the Conqueror's wrath?
Alice in Quantumland Robert Gilmore 1995-07-21 In this cleverly conceived book,
physicist Robert Gilmore makes accessible some complex concepts in quantum
mechanics by sending Alice to Quantumland-a whole new Wonderland, smaller than an
atom, where each attraction demonstrates a different aspect of quantum theory.
Alice unusual encounters, enhanced by illustrations by Gilmore himself, make the
Uncertainty Principle, wave functions, the Pauli Principle, and other elusive
concepts easier to grasp.
Victorious Eschatology Dr. Harold R. Eberle 2020-10-01 A biblically-based,
optimistic view of the future. Along with a historical perspective, this book
offers a clear understanding of Matthew 24, the Book of Revelation, and other key
passages about the events to precede the return of Jesus Christ. Satan is not
going to take over this world. Jesus Christ is Lord and He will reign until every
enemy is put under His feet!
Love's Sweet Sting Anna Markland 2020-02-15 Aidan FitzRam joins the monastic
community at Lindisfarne to atone for what he perceives as his role in his
parents' drowning. But he quickly realizes he cannot ignore the plight of Nolana
Kincade, a Highland lass who is fleeing an abusive stepfather. Their growing
attraction to each other bears out the reality his sister has always maintainedhe's just not cut out for the religious life.
Slow and Steady Wins the Earl Anna Markland 2021-11-02 He's a stickler for rules;
she's never been good at following them.Book 3 in award winning author Anna
Markland's Earls are Wild series is here!!Patsy Crompton, the Earl of Farnworth's
beloved stepdaughter, is now a young lady headed for her first London season. It
will be a different life from the one she's used to in the north of England. She's
looking forward to the experiences that are a rite of passage for debutantes. But
she's in no hurry to find a husband-until she waltzes with Nicolai Morgan-Lloyd,
Earl of Ainsworth.Nicolai has inherited his Russian mother's coloring but none of
her flamboyant personality. In fact, he's known as a stickler for rules. If
there's one thing Patsy has never been good at, it's following rules. He's an
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to faithfully answer the call to discipleship and God's service. Many people
wonder if they would be able to stand up for their faith if it meant great
personal sacrifice or the sacrifice of people they love. They wonder what they
would risk for their faith, if anything. In the United States where cost/benefit
analysis is a popular way to assess risk, many Christians wonder if they might not
have to stand alone, because too many see the risks as too costly. As suggested by
the title, this book draws upon a collection of sermons and addresses given by
Peter Storey in a variety of contexts between 1966 and 1993. The original
audiences ranged from the all-white Central Methodist Church in Johannesburg, to
the South African Council of Churches, to the nation of South Africa, and to the
world. All of these sermons and addresses are directly related to specific
historical events: security police confrontations, beatings, and tear-gassings in
churches around the country of South Africa; an imposed State of Emergency; the
murder of 14-year-old Stompie Sepie by Winnie Mandela's thugs; and the violent
jockeying for power between Mandela's African National Congress, Chief Mangosutho
Buthelizi's Inkatha Movement, and F. W. de Klerk's regime. The book offers the
full perspective of what it means to speak truth, empower people to stand for the
truth, and to pastor souls during times when living truth seems almost impossible.
Key Features: 1. Foreword by Desmond Tutu 2. 15 chapters, each including a brief
description of the original context, the sermon and its connection with the
present, and a prayer 3. Epilogue by Will Willimon
Dragonblade Kathryn Le Veque 2012-05-22 1326 A.D. – Tate Crewys de Lara is the son
of kings. The illegitimate son of Edward Longshanks, Tate has the qualities of a
magnificent king. But fate is cruel, leaving him a mere knight protecting young
Edward III during the uncertain days following the horrific murder of Edward II.
While gathering allies for the young heir in Northumberland, he meets the Lady
Elizabetha “Toby” Cartingdon. Daughter of the Lord Mayor of Cartingdon Parrish,
Toby is a gorgeous woman with a mind for business. It is she who runs the parrish,
not her father. Taken aback by the strong, bitter female, Tate is nonetheless
intrigued with her. He soon discovers why Toby seems so hard; her father is a
drunkard and her mother is an invalid, leaving Toby responsible to not only
provide for the family, but also for the welfare of her small sister. Feeling
something more than curiosity, Tate begins to break through the hard surface to
discover the warm and compassionate woman beneath. Yet factions who would see the
young heir dead make a sudden appearance, drawing Toby into their malevolent plan.
Soon she finds herself linked to both Tate and the quest to take the throne from
Roger Mortimer. It becomes Tate's destiny to not only win a throne for young
Edward, but to win Toby's heart as well.
Sister of the Bride Beverly Cleary 2008-08-11 Barbara is disappointed when her
envied sister Rosemary decides not to have a traditional wedding, and feels
deprived of being a part of the fun.
Hungry Like de Wolfe Anna Markland 2018-08-13 A de Wolfe pack contemporary novel!
Blaise de Wolfe risks losing De Wolfe Hall unless he can prove his pure Norman
ancestry and be eligible for a substantial renovation grant from the "Sons of the
Conquest," an exclusive club. He turns to family tree researcher Anne Smith,
unaware of her Norman roots and consequent disdain for the male-only policies of
the club. Sparks fly between them when she digs up some unexpected information
about Blaise's medieval ancestor, Gaetan de Wolfe. Anne harbors other resentments.
Widowed when her husband volunteers for a second tour with the British Army in
Iraq, she is reluctant to embark on another relationship, though she is drawn to
Blaise. He too is afraid to risk his heart after his fiancée dumps him upon
learning his ancestral home is draining his bank account. Two great medieval
dynasties come together in this novella set in London in 2006- Le Veque's De Wolfe
Pack and Markland's Montbryce FitzRam family. The world will never be the same.
Kilty Secrets Anna Markland 2017-09-15 As the chief's second son, Ewan MacKinloch
resents being offered up as the sacrificial lamb in a marriage arranged to end a
300-year feud with the MacCarrons. He trades places with a one-armed clansman in
the hopes Shona MacCarron will refuse to go through with the wedding. Unbeknownst
to him, Shona too has traded places with an aunt known as Lady Lazy-Eye, so she
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can avoid the marriage arranged after the recent death of her father. Confusion
reigns when alchemy draws them to each other and they risk aiding the cause of
factions ambitious to usurp the hereditary MacCarron chieftaincy.
Viking Bold Anna Markland 2020-06-21 Our hero is a Viking nobleman who has turned
his back on murder and mayhem, but he follows the intrepid Rollo to Francia in a
quest for a better life. Our heroine is named for the convent in Rouen where she
was left as a foundling at birth, destined for the religious life. They don't
speak the same language, their only go-between an elderly nun with a flatulence
problem. This can't be a romance, can it?Fans of Ms. Markland's Rover Series will
love this updated version of the Montbryce family's Viking roots.
Kilted at the Altar Anna Markland 2018-01-10 A rip-roaring comedic romance set in
the Highlands of Scotland, part of the bestselling "Clash of the Tartans" series!
Who jilted whom? Darroch MacKeegan vows revenge when his intended bride, Isabel
MacRain, fails to show up for a marriage arranged to settle the long feud between
their clans. Isabel's father lays waste to MacKeegan lands in retaliation for
Darroch jilting his daughter. Who stands to gain from the mix-up? Perhaps a blue
dog and a wee lass who never speaks can help solve the mystery and reconcile two
people who were always meant to be together.
Why You Act the Way You Do Tim LaHaye 2012-02-13 Readers discover how temperament
affects their work, emotions, spiritual life, and relationships and learn how to
make improvements.
Wild Viking Princess Anna Markland 2020-03-25 No man could tame her...except
perhaps a real Viking!
Highland Jewel Anna Markland 2019-03-12 The escaped assassins who kidnap Jewel
Pendray must never find out her father was responsible for their capture.Having
recently eluded execution in Holland for a crime he didn't commit, Garnet Barclay
seeks to avoid trouble at a time of religious turmoil in Scotland.However, how's a
man named Garnet supposed to ignore the plight of a woman named Jewel?
Directors Tell the Story Bethany Rooney 2016-04-14 Move over, movies: the freshest
storytelling today is on television, where the multi-episodic format is used for
rich character development and innovative story arcs. Directors Tell the Story,
Second Edition offers rare insight and advice straight from two A-list television
directors whose credits include NCIS, NCIS New Orleans, Nashville, Criminal Minds
and many more. Here, in one volume, learn everything you need to know to become an
excellent director, not merely a good one. Covering everything through prep,
shoot, and post, the authors offer practical instruction on how to craft a
creative vision, translate a script into a visual story, establish and maintain
the look and feel of a television show or film, lead the cast and crew, keep a
complex operation running on time and on budget, and effectively oversee editing
and post-production. Directors Tell the Story provides behind-the-scenes access to
the secrets of successful directors, as well as exercises that use original
scripted material. This newly updated edition features: All-new "From the Experts"
sections with insider info known only to working professionals Profiles of top
film and TV luminaries with advice and tips Additional „How I Got My First Job"
stories from directors currently in the trenches Useful instruction to help you
put directing techniques into practice A companion website featuring directing
tutorials and video interviews with the authors Bethany Rooney has directed over
two hundred episodes of prime-time network shows, including NCIS, The Originals,
Nashville, NCIS New Orleans, and Criminal Minds. She teaches the Warner Brothers
Directing Workshop and serves on numerous committees at the Directors Guild of
America. Mary Lou Belli is a two-time Emmy Award winning producer, writer, and
director as well as the author of two books. She directed NCIS New Orleans, Monk,
Hart of Dixie, The Game, Girlfriends, and The Wizards of Waverly Place. She
teaches directing at USC’s School of Cinematic Arts.
Highland Dawn Anna Markland 2018-11-12 Loyalty, honor, and obligation dictate
Keith Starkey's return to his Highland wife and their loveless marriage. He must
leave behind a shy English lass who nursed him back to health after he was gravely
wounded and left for dead at the battle of Towton. Daughter of a murderous
traitor, Aurora de Vennes is abandoned by her domineering father when he switches
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his allegiance to the Yorkists.She needs a champion, but Keith cannot be that man,
despite his attraction to her. The convent offers Aurora's only escape from the
desolation of a broken heart and the threat of vengeance from the Lancastrians for
her father's treachery.It seems unlikely these two mismatched souls will find the
path to happiness-unless fate intervenes.
The Lion of the North Kathryn Le Veque 2015-08-17 1461 A.D. - Two brothers and the
best of friends. One is betrayed and murdered at the Battle of Towton by men who
were supposed to be his allies. The surviving brother, Sir Atticus de Wolfe,
promises to seek revenge for his brother's murder. The Lion of Northumbria, heir
to The Wolfe's legacy, is now unleashed and seeking vengeance. No one is safe
until his bloodlust is sated.But there is the matter of his brother's widow, Lady
Isabeau de Shera de Wolfe. Will Atticus' vengeance stand in the way of falling in
love with his brother's sweet and sexy widow? Discover the true meaning of the
power of love in this great historical adventure of betrayal, passion, and
retribution.
Webs of Influence Nathalie Nahai 2012-12-14 As legions of businesses scramble to
set up virtual-shop, we face an unprecedented level of competition to win over and
keep new customers online. At the forefront of this battleground is your ability
to connect with your customers, nurture your relationships and understand the
psychology behind what makes them click. In this book The Web Psychologist,
Nathalie Nahai, expertly draws from the worlds of psychology, neuroscience and
behavioural economics to bring you the latest developments, cutting edge
techniques and fascinating insights that will lead to online success. Webs of
Influence delivers the tools you need to develop a compelling, influential and
profitable online strategy which will catapult your business to the next level –
with dazzling results.
Highland Swan Anna Markland 2021-03-15 When swans mate, they mate for life.Doctor
Ambrose Pendray finds himself agreeing to travel into the Highlands to treat
wounded Jacobite rebels.He ends up having to amputate the arm of a rebel betrothed
to Eala Calhoun, a woman he is instantly attracted to.Eala (Gaelic for Swan) has
been forced into the betrothal. Ambrose draws her like a lodestone, but his honor
demands he do everything he can to save his patient's life.Dr. Pendray must save
his patient's life, though it means losing the woman he loves.An abridged version
of this story previously appeared in the Twelve Days In A Highlander's Arms
collection.
Highland Betrayal Anna Markland 2017-03-26 Captain Morgan Pendray is a career
soldier, a Welshman serving in Cromwell's English army sent to invade Scotland. As
if life isn't complicated enough by these conflicting loyalties, he is drawn to
Hannah Kincaid, a Royalist spy he suspects has spirited away the Scottish Crown
Jewels from under Cromwell's nose. Is it true love or a cat-and-mouse game that
will end with each betraying the other?
The Painter's Methods and Materials Arthur Pillans Laurie 2020-07-14 “The
Painter's Method and Materials” is a comprehensive guide to all things painting,
dealing with everything from how to use use pigments in tempera to water-colour,
mural painting, the theories of light and colour, and much more. This timeless
volume will prove to be an invaluable resource for painters both new and old, and
it would make for a marvellous addition to collections of allied literature.
Contents include: “The Mediums Used in Painting”, “The Written Evidence on Early
Painting Methods in Oil”, “Wood Panels and Canvas”, “The Pigments Used in Painting
(contd.)”, “The Behaviour of White Light”, “Colour and the Prism”, “Linseed Oil,
Walnut Oil, and Poppy Oil”, “How to Paint Oil Pictures”, etc. Many vintage books
such as this are increasingly scarce and expensive. We are republishing this
volume now in an affordable, modern, high-quality edition complete with a
specially-commissioned new the original text and artwork.
Writing the Natural Way Gabriele L. Rico 1983 Shows all writers how effective
writing can beas natural as telling a story to a friend, and as easy as
daydreaming.
Ride the Fire Pamela Clare 2013-02-05 Sometimes survival isn’t just about staying
alive… Widowed and alone on the frontier, Elspeth Stewart will do whatever it
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takes to protect herself and her unborn child from the dangers of the wilderness
and of men. Though her youthful beauty doesn’t show it, she is broken and scarred
from the way men have treated her. So when a stranger wanders onto Bethie’s land,
wounded and needing her aid, she takes no risks, tying him to the bed and hiding
his weapons before ministering to his injuries. But Bethie’s defenses cannot keep
Nicholas Kenleigh from breaking down her emotional walls. The scars on his body
speak of a violent past, but his gentleness, warmth, and piercing eyes arouse
longings in her that she never imagined she had. As Nicholas and Bethie reveal to
each other both their hidden desires and their tortured secrets, they discover
that riding the flames of their passion might be the key to burning away the
nightmares of their pasts.
Kilty Party Dragonblade Publishing 2019-12-11 Celebrate Hogmanay in true Scottish
style with this heartwarming Highlander romance.Book 4 in the best selling "Clash
of the Tartans" series has arrived! Read for FREE with Kindle Unlimited! Secret
tunnels, benign ghosts, and ruined castles-the ingredients of a mystery. Right?
Except Kilty Party is a romantic comedy. Shaw Drummond and Caitlin Blair balk at
King William's command when they marry to end an age-old feud between the two
neighboring clans. As luck would have it, they unexpectedly fall in love at first
sight, but other family members seem determined to thwart their union-particularly
Shaw's bossy sister and Caitlin's older brother. However, defying a king comes
with consequences and royal dragoons eventually arrive to confiscate both castles
in the name of the crown.When Caitlin mysteriously disappears without a trace,
accusations of shenanigans fly from all sides. Who is the "kilty" party?Clash of
the TartansBook 1 - Kilty SecretsBook 2 - Kilted at the AltarBook 3 - Kilty
PleasuresBook 4 - Kilty PartyBook 5 - Kilts in the Wind (Coming April 2020)Book 6
- Kilts Ahoy! (Coming August 2020)
If Love Dares Enough Anna Markland 2011-12 Hugh de Montbryce, is haunted by a deep
fear, rooted in his experiences at the Battle of Hastings, that violence arouses
him. He avoids women, but is drawn into the life of a Saxon noblewoman, Lady
Devona Melton, a victim of abuse at the hands of her Norman husband. Can Hugh
overcome his demons and the political and religious implications of abducting the
wife of a Norman nobleman? The rake of the family, Antoine is faced with the
dilemma of what to do with Lady Sybilla Sancerre, the pregnant widow of an enemy
he killed in battle. He is supposed to send her for execution as the wife of a
traitor, but finds himself driven to protect her and the deformed child she bears.
William the Conqueror's anger at both brothers could endanger all that the
Montbryce family holds dear.
The Marauder Pirates Of Britannia 2018-09-20 Spanish pirates take to the high seas
in this passionate and powerful Pirates of Britannia adventure! Capit
Wyoming Strong Diana Palmer 2014-10-28 When Wolf Patterson and Sara Brandon, who
have been enemies for years, form a tentative truce due to their neighboring
ranches, they find themselves, instead of constantly falling out, falling in love
against the beautiful backdrop of the Wyoming plains. Original.
Research Elaine R. Monsen 2007-09 Evidence-based practice depends on welldesigned, well-executed research. Now in its second edition, this highly respected
guide to dietetics research has been written and edited by the foremost experts in
the field. As a guide, this book is invaluable to new and experienced researchers
alike. As a reference, Research: Successful Approaches provides practical
observations that will make research accessible to all readers.
Kilts in the Wind Anna Markland 2020-04-06 Are the answers blowing in the wind?An
amusing and heartwarming tale of mistaken identity, a derelict windmill, and a wee
lad who eats like a horse. In order to get the hated Lockies to agree to refurbish
the derelict windmill that sits on the border between their lands, Spenser McDool
must wed Jane, the Lockie laird's daughter. The successful processing of a bumper
harvest depends on it. He's never met Jane (or so he believes) but has fallen hard
for a scullery maid named Jennie who visits the mill. Jane disguises herself as a
servant when she escapes the cruel tyranny of her stepmother for a short while.
She is unaware the man she meets at the mill and falls in love with is the laird
of the hated McDool Clan.Another steamy romantic comedy from Anna Markland.Read
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for Free with Kindle Unlimited!Clash of the TartansBook 1 - Kilty SecretsBook 2 Kilted at the AltarBook 3 - Kilty PleasuresBook 4 - Kilty PartyBook 5 - Kilts in
the WindBook 6 - Kilts Ahoy! (Coming August 2020)
Highland Rising Anna Markland 2019-05-27 Gray Pendray has worked in Edinburgh as a
spy for the Scottish Privy Council for three years. When the Earl of Argyll
foments an uprising against the king, Gray returns home to infiltrate the rebel
army.Faith Cameron is the daughter of a man executed for treason and a mad mother
who took her own life. Fostered into the Pendray family, she has longed for Gray's
return, though she realizes she isn't a suitable match for the son of a noble
family.Gray is immediately drawn to Faith whom he discovers has grown into a
beautiful and courageous young woman-but he has made commitments to the daughter
of his mentor in Edinburgh. Can love find a way to overcome the divide between
them and triumph over the dangers and betrayals of a rebellion?
The Rover Bold Anna Markland 2014-10-07 Readers of my books have come to know and
love members of the Montbryce family. The Rover Bold travels back in time to
introduce their Norse ancestors.Even if you aren't acquainted with the Montbryces,
the FitzRams and the Sons of Rhodri, you'll enjoy this adventurous tale of Viking
rovers who set sail for Francia in the tenth century in search of a better
life.That much is historical fact. Their leader, Hrolf Ganger, became the famous
Rollo, founder and first Duke of Normandy (named of course for the North Men) and
a direct ancestor of William the Conqueror. This is the fictitious story of a man
who came with Rollo, a Rover Bold destined to establish a powerful dynasty of his
own.
Learning Informatica PowerCenter 9.x Rahul Malewar 2014-12-30 If you wish to
deploy Informatica in enterprise environments and make a career in data
warehousing, then this book is for you. Whether you are a developer who's new to
Informatica or an experienced professional, you will learn all the features of
Informatica. Basic knowledge of programming and data warehouse concepts is
essential.
Becket Anna Markland 2021-01-17 In the almost 150 years since 1066, the Montbryce
family has established a powerful dynasty with extensive estates in England and
Normandy.But change is in the wind.The French have ousted King John from Normandy
by capturing Château Gaillard after a long siege. The duchy, independent since the
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time of Rollo, is now part of France. Becket de Montbryce is fated to be the first
of his line to inherit the family's lands and titles as a Frenchman. Ironically,
he was in command of the Norman troops who fought alongside the French. A
dangerous secret.Having escaped the besieged castle in the guise of a nun,
Marguerite d'Aigremont must find a way to get back to her native England-without
anyone discovering she is King John's cousin. She despises the Normans who sided
with their age-old enemy to bring about king John's ouster as Duke of Normandy.
But she is dependent on Becket if she's to have any hope of returning to England.
Despite their differences, Becket and Marguerite are drawn to each other.Will the
Montbryce Dynasty survive intact when King Philip of France discovers the family
has aided King John's cousin?
The Black Knight's Captive Anna Markland 2020-01-14 Dieter Von Wolfenberg burns to
rid his homeland of the tyrannical Holy Roman Emperor. A plot to kidnap the
Emperor's wife goes awry and her English lady in waiting is stolen away
instead.When the daughter of King Henry I is betrothed to the Holy Roman Emperor,
Blythe FitzRam is forced to travel to the foreign court to serve her mistress.
Isolated and disdainful of all things German, she is nevertheless drawn to her
captor.
Passion's Fire Anna Markland 2017-05-26 The stone's legacy is inescapable. Those
who inherit will be consumed by fire. Matthew de Rowenne thirsts to rise in the
ranks of Norman nobility, but King Henry II seems intent on sending him to quell a
rebellion in Scotland and commands he marry a Scottish noblewoman as a means to
peace. But Matthew is cursed with a dreadful legacy and can never marry.
Brigandine Lordsmith has masqueraded as a boy for as long as she can remember,
obliged to work as her father's apprentice in the armory forge. She is drawn to
the handsome Norman soldier who arrives in her homeland to impose English rule,
but it's unlikely he'll be interested in the daughter of a tradesman. Sparks fly
when Brig's true identity is revealed.
Kingslayer's Daughter Anna Markland 2019-01-15 There are no secrets that time does
not reveal. Sarah is the daughter of a man who signed the death warrant of Charles
I, a secret she must keep from the Scot she is unexpectedly drawn to. Munro is a
member of a staunchly royalist family. He is determined to discover why Sarah
refuses to acknowledge the alchemy between them. Once revealed, will the secret
destroy them?
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